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Dear Donna and Maryann, 

We at Baking for Good have long admired your commitment to rescuing golden retrievers. Each month 
we raise money through the sale of our baked goods and make contributions to nonprofits that span 
several categories including arts, children, education, health, and young philanthropy.  

We are pleased to let you know that we have chosen your organization as the Animal cause recipient for 
April. A donation was made online on May 12, 2013 in the amount of $87.20.  

We hope that these funds will help your organization continue its important work. We would love to 
hear how you decide to allocate the contribution. You can email us at causes@bakingforgood.com or 
write us a message on twitter @BakingforGood. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Emily Dubner    May Matsuo 

Founder & CEO    Cause Manager 

 


